
   

 

         Byrne Creek  
    Community School 

STUDENT BULLETIN-The week of April 14-18 

 
CULTURE WEEK 
Culture Week has begun! Today we'll have a Kahoot at lunch, Tuesday, musical chairs in the atrium, Wednesday, a free 
potluck for everyone, and Thursday we'll be having our fashion show at lunch where you can wear your cultural 
clothing representing your culture! Come celebrate your roots with us. For more information, visit our Student 
Government Instagram page. 
 
CULTURE WEEK MAP 
Student Government has an art board up this week at lunch in the atrium. Come check out the map and pin where 
you’re from! 
 
D & D 
The library is hosting a D & D Club on Tuesdays afterschool. If you are interested, swing by the library to pick up a 
character sheet.  Beginners are very welcome! 
 
GRAD TWEETS 
Grade 12 students, please check your school email and the Grade 12 Teams for the link to submit your GRAD 
TWEET!  The tweet will be read aloud when you cross the stage at the school leaving ceremony!  Deadline to submit 
your tweet is 3:00 on April 25…after that, you will be assigned a generic good luck message. 
 
MATH CONTEST 
Any grade 8’s that want to write the Gauss math competition need to come and get a form from room A207 and return 
in by April 22.  The test will be written on May 14th. 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
April 15- Earthquake Drill- 1:40pm 
April 16- Last day of term 3 
April 17- First day of term 4 
April 18- School closed – Good Friday 
April 21-School closed- Easter Monday 
April 28- Pro d day- No school for students 
April 29- Learning updates available on MyEd 
Reminder to all staff to email the names of the students (who will be away) two weeks before the date of the field trip. 
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